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Dear Parents, Carers, Staff Families and Friends,

One of the most exciting things about teaching art is seeing the amazing artworks that our pupils create. We have missed seeing what your children have been creating over the past few weeks, so we are excited to launch Artspace, an online gallery for us all to share our creativity on the Q1E website.

In the same way that so many of you shared items for our amazing online museum to celebrate VE Day (if you have not had a chance to look at it yet please do so) we are inviting children, parents, carers, friends, families and staff to submit pictures of artworks that you have created while we have been away from school. 

What can you contribute:

Any artwork that you would like to share with us!

It could be:
· A drawing, painting, sculpture, sewing, knitting, photography, Origami…… Who knows?!

· Responses to the home learning art lessons.

· Artwork that you’ve made following an online tutorial or workshop.

· Artwork that you just felt like making.

We will add as many artworks as we can to Artspace so that you can share your work with all you friends, families and other members of the Q1E Trust family.

Please send a photo of your artwork to artspace@q1e.org.uk including in the email your first name, class and school and a title if appropriate. Thank you!

Remember: We are all artists!

If you have a career in the creative arts and would be prepared to be interviewed for us to share on our website, please get in touch at the same email address.

We are so looking forward to seeing what you have been up to!

Yours,
The Q1E Team

Sarah Green, Mandy Holland, Andrew Lynch, Ann Kelly, Matt gale, Ellie Rankin
